

St Andrews Scottish Country Dance Society, Swansea 
will hold a dance
on Saturday 20th April 2024
in the Scout & Guide Headquarters, Bryn Rd. (SA2 0AU)
6.30 - 9.30 p.m.             £3.00   
Contribution to the Supper Table, please.

Programme

Shiftin’ Bobbins               Blooms of Bon Accord
Muirland Willie                    Duddingston Loch
Culla Bay                                Pelorus Jack                    
The Chairman                     Highland Rambler
Twisted Tree                             Moray Rant
Good Hearted Glasgow          Wild Goose Chase
Macdonald of the Isles                  The Sailor  
Kangaroo Paw              Extra: West’s Hornpipe

Any dance may be recapped on request

There will be a shared supper during the interval.
 Please bring a contribution! Tea, coffee and squash will be available. Please, also, bring your own mug.

Good practice would suggest you should not attend if you have any CoVid, flu, cold or gastric symptoms 
or if you are isolating following a positive test.

Our next dance will be on Saturday 18th May 2024.
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